
SMS Sunday Message: May 22

Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week
of May 23 - 27.  This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via
email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday Messages
tab.

● The “Red Carpet” 8th grade dance was an awesome event!  Thanks to all
the staff, adults and students who made this an incredible event.
Specifically, thank you, Ms. Toth, for putting the event together so that our
8th graders had a grand send off to 9th grade.  You all dressed like the
stars you are!

● On Monday, May 23, the SMS track team will hold an end of season
banquet for the team at SMS starting at 6 pm.  All athletes of any sport
need to have their team uniforms turned in to Coach Kelso immediately.
On Thursday, May 26, there will be a meeting/conditioning held for
students interested in playing football.  An activity bus will be provided at
5:00 pm to transport students home.  Finally, the following link contains the
summer wrestling schedule. If you have any questions, please contact
Coach Stanberry @ 540-312-0802. Wrestling Schedule

● Parents of 8th grade students, you are cordially invited to Sandusky Middle
School’s Eighth Grade Celebration Ceremony on May 27th, 2022 at 9:00 AM
in the Sandusky Middle School Main Gym.  We look forward to seeing you
present to celebrate our rising 9th graders!

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/16lo1vHB45GWS8Aaw5-JAc5rUK465Feax/edit#gid=188439041


● Finally, this week we will be completing SOL makeups and retakes for all
students.  On Tuesday and Wednesday (May 24 and 25) of this week, SMS
will be completing their science fields trips for 8th grade students with the
James River Association at Riveredge Park.  On Thursday, May 26, 8th
grade students will be attending the 8th Grade Symposium sponsored by
Beacon of Hope at the University of Lynchburg and 6th grade students will
be enjoying Field Day.  Last but not least, Friday, May 27, is a half day for all
students and is the last day of school.  We look forward to a full week of
fun for all students.

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS),
our Facebook page and our website for more important information
on school events.  SMS family, let’s remember to be Respectful,
Responsible and Safe and finish this year out strong!  Again, this is
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community!


